
This workshop follows six listening sessions held between August 
and October 2019 in each of the City’s six Wards. Input from those meetings 

informed the draft recommendations to be discussed at the workshop.

The City of Jersey City is hosting a public workshop to discuss potential 
recommendations for improved parking management. 

Come share your input on the draft recommendations! 

Wednesday, February 19, 2020
6:30 PM - 8:30 PM (open house) 
Presentation at 7 PM 

Dickinson High School Cafeteria
2 Palisade Avenue
Jersey City, NJ 07306

PUBLIC WORKSHOP

Visit www.jerseycitynj.gov/parkingplan or email us at cityplanning@jcnj.org.

JOIN US!

Participants are welcome to drop by anytime in the two-hour period. 

Snow Date: Feb. 20, 6:30 - 8:30 PM. 


